MEETING OF WIGSTON CENTRAL SURGERY’S PATIENTS’ PARTICIPATION GROUP (PPG) ON 
TUESDAY, 16 SEPTEMBER 2025 AT THE PRACTICE’S OFFICES (6.00PM)
AGENDA

1. Introductions and Apologies for absence

2. Minutes of the meeting held on 20 May 2025
The minutes of the meeting are enclosed.
3. Matters arising from the previous minutes (not covered elsewhere on the agenda)
4. Practice Manager’s Update
Darshna Pattni will provide an update on the Practice, to include:

(i) Changes within the Practice

(ii) Winter Flu and Covid vaccinations etc  
(iii) Updates to the Practice website (minute 3)
(iv) Any signposting issues or developments
5. Patient Survey 2025

At the last meeting we agreed to think about questions to go onto a Patient Survey to be launched in October. Enclosed is a copy of the Survey Questionnaire from 2017. Although the first question is now defunct, it gives the Group a good basis for discussing questions for the 2025 Survey.

6. PPG Notice Board and Surgery Website Page
To note that the Board has now been re-established.
7. What can a PPG do?
For discussion, enclosed is an extract from a document called “Growing patient participation”. It gives an overview of what a PPG can do and acts as a reminder of what the group exists for and how we can support patients.
8. Date of next meeting
To agree the date of the next meeting – early December to consider the feedback from the Survey: Tuesday, 2nd December or Wednesday, 3rd December or early January 2026 (Tuesday, 13th).
9. Any other business

